
To Whom it Concerns, 

 

I do not support SB 825. The U.S. Constitution assigns the job of choosing the method of 

awarding electoral votes to the state legislature. The Oregon state legislature can and should 

make the decision on the method of awarding electoral votes. I support awarding electoral votes 

as described in HB 2927. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mary Raskin 

 

 


